FA, contelle 4, 72

PRIME TIME

232 EAST 6TH STREET · APT. 5C NEW YORK, N. Y. 10003

MARJORY COLLINS, EDITOR

March 12, 1974

(212) 260-2874

Dear Overseas Sister.

Here is our latest issue of PRIME TIME. We hope that you have been enjoying and putting them to good use.

We are still operating at a loss and hence the reason for this letter. We cannot continue to send these issues to you free, although we realize that most feminist organizations have little to spare financially. We have been hit hard by postage, paper and labor increases.

So, we come to you to ask that you assist in meeting the expense. Please send us a minimum of \$10.00 so that we can put you on the subscription list for a year. Naturally, additional contributions would be most gratefully received.

Yours in sisterhood,

Ruth Diamond Circulation Manager